
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
TO  : INVESTING PUBLIC 
 
SUBJECT : UPDATE ON THE MARKET HALT 
 
DATE  : January 3, 2024 
 
 
The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. (PSE or Exchange) encountered a technical issue that 
prompted it to halt trading at 9:32 a.m. on January 3, 2024, Wednesday. 
 
Trading at the Exchange resumed at 11:56 a.m. The afternoon trading proceeded as scheduled, 
from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
 
PSE and its third party front-end system provider continue to investigate the matter to identify the 
root cause.  
 
For your information and guidance. 

 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
RAMON S. MONZON 
President and CEO 
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